WMEE-FM WQHK-AM
1TV V7 2915 MAPLES ROAD, P.0. BOX 6000
ﬂ B\ AL FORT WAYNE, IN 46816 - (219) 447-5511

November 20, 1979

WQHK/WMEE Radio
2915 Maples Road
Fort Wayne, Indiana 46816

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 West First
McCook, Nebraska 69001

Dear Bill:

Right up front I want to apologize for taking so long to get back to
you on your reception report of February 6. We have been in the middle
of rebuilding our AM antenna array and rebuilding all of the air studios -
all at the same time. During that time we've also had a call letter and
format change. We are now WQHK - "The Hawk'!

As you know we are a 5KW fulltimer with seperate day and night patterns.
We beam north and south during the day using a three tower dogleg array
and north at night using a four tower inline array. We run a 5KW RCA
BTA-5L ampliphase transmitter, We protect KWK in St. Louis.

Once again thank you for your report and I do apologize for us not
answering soon. Continued good luck in your hobby.

Sincerely,
ff;%%AAr

Randy Heénderson
Asst. Engineer

RH/ca



